
 

 

 

 

 

 
 Monday 20th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Change of Staffing in Beech Class 
 

I am writing to inform you that, as of today, Ms Prideaux will be teaching Beech Class full time. Miss 
Stewart will be moving to teach in Oak class for three days a week.  
 
If you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me or speak to me on the school 
gate. 
 

 
                Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

               Claire Binks – Acting Head of Upper School 
 
 
 
 


